
 
 
 

Employer Success Story; Help Finding Healthcare Staff 
in Southbridge 

 
The Family Health Center,  based in Worcester, is dedicated to improving the health and well-being of all 
residents in the Greater Worcester area, especially culturally diverse populations, by providing access to 
affordable, high quality, integrated, comprehensive, and respectful primary health care and social services, 
regardless of patients’ ability to pay.  
 
In 2014, a satellite facility was opened in Southbridge to provide high-quality primary medical care for 
families in the surrounding community. Donna Joyce, the Business Services Representative at Workforce 
Central Career Center in Southbridge, made a connection with the Health Benefit Advisor and established 
a relationship to provide business services that included assistance with their immediate hiring need for an 
RN and a Medical Assistant.   
 
Recently, the Family Health Center opened a second facility in Southbridge dedicated specifically to 
providing dental services.  Because of the past service and results they received with Donna’s assistance, 
they invited her for a tour of the new site and requested her aid in filling their hiring needs for a Clerical 
Assistant and Dental Receptionist.  
 

 
 

If your business is interested in learning more about the services available at Workforce Central, please 
contact your local Business Service Representative. 

 

Hari Narayanan 
Business Service Representative 
Workforce Central Career Center- Milford 
Tel: 508.478.4300 x 122 
Email: hnarayanan@detma.org 

 

Donna Joyce 
Business Service Representative 
Workforce Central Career Center- 
Southbridge 
Tel: 508.765.6430 
Email: djoyce@detma.org 

 

John McCarthy 
Business Service Representative 
Workforce Central Career Center- 
Worcester 
Tel: 508.799.1600 x 604 
Email: jmccarthy@detma.org 
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